
ELECTION OF 2022 OFFICERS 
 APPROVAL OF 2022 OPERATING BUDGET 

 
  Since we do not have a quorum at 
any of our luncheon meetings during this time, it is 
necessary to conduct the election of the 2022 
officers, as well as the approval of the 2022 
operating budget, by mail-in or hand-delivered 
ballot. 
 
 Subsequent to the Nominating Committee 
report being presented at the October 13, 2021, 
luncheon meeting and to nominations being called 
for from the floor, nominees for the offices of 
Recording Secretary and Chaplain have been 
announced by the Nominating Committee 
Chairman. The ballot has been revised accordingly. 
 

After reviewing the proposed 2022 budget 
printed in this newsletter, please direct questions or 
concerns to either Sue Eley, President, at 
540.681.1468 or eleysue350@gmail.com or to 
Joyce Noxon, Treasurer, at 540.373.0523, or 
joyce.noxon@gmail.com .  

 
Please use one of the following options to 

submit your ballots: 
 
#1 Mail by U.S. mail to: 

Sue Eley 
4803 Alum Spring Ln. Apt. 102 
Fredericksburg, VA 22407  

 
#2 The ballots are available for download on 

our website at www.fredburgseniors.org  . 
E-mail the ballots to: 
eleysue350@gmail.com  
 

#3. Deliver the ballots to the Senior Center on 
Tues., October 26, from 10AM – Noon; 
Thurs., Oct. 28, from 10 AM - Noon or 
Fri., Nov. 5, from Noon - 2 PM  

 
In order to have an accurate count, all votes 

must be in writing. The deadline to submit your 
votes is Friday, November 5, 2021. 
 

 

ELECTION OF 2022 OFFICERS 
BALLOT  

    YES  NO 
 
PRESIDENT VACANT 
V-P  VACANT 
REC.  SEC.  
  Sharon Sampsell  _____  _____ 
CORRES. SEC. –  
  Judy Mitchell  _____   _____ 
TREASURER –  
  Joyce Noxon   _____  _____ 
HISTORIAN –  
  Madge Haynes  _____  _____ 
CHAPLAIN –  
  Janice Andes  _____  _____ 
PARLIAMENTARIAN –  
  Dorothy Mills  _____  _____ 
MEMBERS-AT-LARGE 
  Barbara Johnson  _____  _____ 
  
Sharon Reedy  _____  _____  
 
 Norma Tanner  _____  _____ 
 
 

 
 
 
 

2022 Operating Budget Ballot 
 

NAME______________________________  
 
DATE______________________________ 
  
I vote as follows to accept or decline the 
proposed 2022 Operating Budget as printed 
in the November 2021 Association 
newsletter: Please mark “X” on the line in 
front of your choice. 
 
_____ YES - ACCEPT 
 
_____ NO - DECLINE  
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